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Spring 12 

Thursday 2nd April 2015 

Dear Parents, 
What a lovely half term we have had with chicks     

hatching in Year 2, alien invasions in Year 1, superheroes 

and pirates in Reception and various trips and visits in 

Key Stage Two. We have enjoyed Indian cookery, Roman 

baking and a taste of the Middle East.  

Next half term will no doubt be equally busy with the 

Years 5 and 6 heading off to Pensarn Harbour in 20th 

April and then Years 2 and 6 getting ready for their 

SATs. Year 1 will be preparing for their phonics      

screening test too; all in a five week half term! 

Next half term we have to say goodbye to Mrs           

Cadwallader for a short time as she goes off to have her 

second baby. Mrs Lisa Davies will be joining us on 6th 

May to cover the maternity leave. At the end of next 

half term we will be welcoming two teachers from St 

Lwanga.  

A Fantastic Day with our Visiting Author! 

All of the children have had an  

amazing day with our visiting author    

Damian Harvey.  Damian started his visit 

with a thoroughly entertaining assembly, 

telling us the story of Silly Jack.  His 

c ho i c e  of  p rops  and  u s e  of  vo i c es  

delighted the staff and children.   

Throughout the day Damian worked with each class,   

retelling stories and poems.  He showed us how stories 

are planned and developed, explaining this is why     

teachers suggest improvements you could make.  The 

children were also able to ask questions about his life as 

an author and find out more about the writing process.  

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen, Molly Fox-Marrs and 

her attendants  have organised an 

Easter Egg Raffle in aid of The     

Christie.  They raised an EGGcellent 

£180!!  

 A big thank you to everyone who  

donated eggs and to those who bought 

tickets 
 

St Oswalds Plant Sale 

On Saturday 16th May St Oswalds Church will  

having a plant sale 10.30am—12.45pm in the School 

car park. Top quality plants from Tree Tops  

Nursery will be on sale at low prices. All proceeds 

will go to St Oswalds Church and local community 

groups. 

 

 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

If you shop online please register with  

easyfundraising and help us to raise funds for 

school.  It is really easy to register just follow the 

instructions below:- 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

Account,  Register NOW, support your cause, type 

in Brereton Primary School, click support, then 

register yourself as a supporter. 

You can go through this site when you are shopping 

on Amazon, ebay, John Lewis and many many more. 

 

Happy Easter! 

Happy Easter to all of our children, parents,      

families and friends. We look forward to seeing 

you all again on Monday 20th April. 
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After School Clubs 

School Fleece 

School Fleece Jackets are now in stock priced £11.50.  

They come in chest sizes 24” to 34”.  If you would like a 

Fleece please see Mrs Sant or Mrs Betteley. 

 

School Meals 

All school meals must be paid for in advance. Should you 

wish to pay for meals in full for this half term, the total 

would be 24 meals @ £2.20 = £52.80. Please pay for 

meals by cash or cheque to the school office or online 

using the Cheshire East epayment system. 

 

School Visits 

We would like to offer an online payment system for 

making payments for school visits.  This can be done via 

the Cheshire East ePayment system, the same system as 

payments for school meals.  Each visit organised will be 

set up on the ePayments system for you to access to  

 

 

make a payment and consent to your child taking part.  

If you prefer you can still make a payment by sending it 

into school in an envelope clearly marked.  To access the 

ePayments google  Cheshire East Council ePayments, 

click on schools ePayments parents guide, click schools 

ePayments system to register and logon. 

 

 

Day Club Age group Staff Times Cost 

Monday 

 

French Years 3,4,5,6  3.20—4.00pm Chargeable Fee 

Tuesday  High Five 

 

Tuesday Club 

Full 

 

Cricket  

Sports Club 

Year 3,4 

 

All 

 

 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Mrs Sant 

 

Children’s  

Service 

 

North West  

Sports 

12.30 –1.00pm 

 

3.20-4.15pm 

 

 

21st Apr—19th May 

3.30-4.30pm 

No charge 

 

 

 

 

£18.00 for full 

course 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

 

Cricket 

Sports Club 

 

 

Brereton Wind 

Band 

Year Rec,1,2 

 

 

 

KS2 

North West 

Sports 

 

 

Mrs Puttick 

22nd Apr-20th May 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

12.30—1.00pm 

£18 for full 

course 
See letter for details 

 

 

Chargeable fee 

Thursday High Five 

Netball Club 

 

Year 5 

Year 6 

 

 

 

Mrs Sant 

Mrs Hollinshead 

 

 

 

Thursday Lunchtime 

12.30—1.00pm 

 

 

 

No charge 

 

 

 

 

Friday      


